
 

PRESS RELEASE 
PHYSICIAN CHANGES 
 

August , 2014:  As of August, 2014, Dr. Jonah Green (General Surgery) is no longer with Uintah Basin Healthcare. If you 

were a previous patient of Dr. Green, your patient charts will remain with The Clinic. For general surgery needs, please 

contact Dr. David Krzymowski at (435)722-6143. 

 

In addition, as of August, 2014, Dr. Mark Mason (Orthopedist) is no longer with Uintah Basin Healthcare. If you were a 

previous patient of Dr. Mason, your patient charts will remain with The Clinic. 

 

Uintah Basin Healthcare would like to extend our appreciation to these physicians for their service to our community. 

We wish them the best in their future endeavors. 

 

Uintah Basin Healthcare is excited to welcome Joseph A. GarcÍa M.D., along with his wife Stephanie and their 5 

children. Dr. GarcÍa has a unique training background in Military Medicine and Military leadership and recently 

served his country in the United States Air Force (USAF). He received his undergraduate training at BYU, obtained his 

MD at the University of Iowa, and accomplished residency in Internal Medicine with USAF in San Antonio, TX.  

 

Dr. GarcÍa will provide services for all Medicine subspecialties including cardiac care, pulmonology, rheumatology, 

dermatology, chronic disease management, etc. To view full details on services provided by Dr. Garcia, visit our 

website at www.ubmc.org.  

 

 
### 

Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 
Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive rural-based healthcare system in the state of Utah.  

Contact: Maigen Zobell 
Marketing Director 
Phone: (435)725.2036 
mzobell@ubmc.org 
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